
April 4,2011

County of St. Paul No. 19
501 5-49 Avenue
St. Paul. Alberta
TOA 3A4
Attention: County of St. Paul Council

Subject: County Projects and Developments

Dear County Council,

Please accept this letter as an expression of interest to help with projects and developments in the
County.

I recenly completed the subdivision in the Lac Bellevue area and have a relationship and track record
with the County of St. Paul. I am now looking for a new project to work on.

My idea comes from the Mallaig Subdivision where the County took the lead in this development. I
understand the County is not interested in leading future developments given the challenges experienced
in Mallaig.

I am open to discussing all projects and developments including residential, commercialor recreational
development.

Please reply to advise if there is any interest or potential to work on a project or development in the

County of St. Paul.

d,&tr
Kevin Roth
403 815 9795
40 Bow Meadows Drive
Cochrane AB
T4C 1N1

cc
Dennis Bergheim
Phyllis Corbiere
Krystle Fedoretz


